
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

30 June 2021 
 

Dear parent / carer, 
 

The King’s School, Pontefract – Year 11 Prom 
 

It is with great pleasure that I am able to provide you with details of The King’s School’s Prom for the 
Class of 2021. As shared last week, we will now be holding the Prom on Monday 19 July 2021 at 
Rogerthorpe Manor Hotel. We were fortunate to be able to secure an alternative venue and are 
delighted we did not have to postpone. I know from the feedback we have had that parents/carers 
appreciated the effort we made to give Year 11 a great send off in May. However, the Prom is a rite 
of passage and an event we are pleased to be able to hold. 
 

The evening will begin at 6.00pm and finish at 11.00pm. 
 

The cost of the ticket is £25 and this will include a hot buffet meal. Payments should be made via 
MCAS by 12.00 noon on Wednesday 7 July 2021.  
  
The buffet will include:  
 

 Homemade Beef Lasagne/Vegetarian 
Lasagne 

 Chicken Tikka and Saffron Rice 
 Potato Wedges & Various dips 
 Tortilla Chips with Tomato Salsa 

 Selection of Homemade Pizzas 
 Garlic Bread 
 Chunky Coleslaw Salad 
 Mixed Green Salad 

 

If your child has any specific dietary requirements not met by the buffet, please contact school via 
email at admin@kings.patrust.org.uk and mark for the attention of Mrs S Curran – Prom. 
 

Parents/carers are welcome to come and watch students arriving should they wish. Staff from 
Rogerthorpe Manor Hotel will be on hand to direct you to where you should park and stand. We 
would of course ask that you adhere to government guidelines around social distancing at this time. 
 

We continue to monitor government guidance and will contact you immediately should there be any 
changes that impact the Prom. If the Prom can not go ahead on Monday 19 July for any reason a 
full refund will be issued.  
 

Finally, we are very much looking forward to celebrating the Class of 2021’s five years at The King’s 
School and would like to thank you for your support throughout this time and in particular  during the 
last 18 months.   
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Sally Curran 
Key Stage 4 Leader 
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